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I	am	one	of	the	many	solar	owners	who	are	disgusted	with	the	current		feed	in	
tariff	rate	that	we	have	been	given	since	the	beginning		of	the	year.		
It	in	no	way	represents	the	true	value	of	our	solar	input	to	the	system	
recognising	the	financial,	environmental,	health	and	network	benefits	of	our	
contribution.	
The	proposed	increases	should	not	simply	be	a	range	that	retailers	may	use	as	a	
guideline,	but	should	be	a		regulated	minimum	that	they	must	offer.	
I	for	one	am	fed	up	with	being	ripped	off	by	unscrupulous	retailers	making	large	
profits	from	my	solar	panels.	
I	have	been	waiting	(and	still	am)	for	the	promised	smart	meter	to	be	installed	so	
my	situation	is	even	worse	than	it	could	be.	
In	view	of	the	threatened	40%	increase	slated	to	take	place	later	this	year	it	
would	also	be	imperative	that	any	increase	in	feed	in	tariff	be	tied	to	the	retail	
price	of	electricity.	
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